
OMEGA SCHOOL CANDIDATE CLASS 
PRAYER REQUEST 2019 

Dear Brethren,  
We salute you all in the name of the 
Almighty God. We are very grateful for 
all your kind support and love which 
is shared with us annually. Each 
academic year has 3 terms. In each 
term, children are given lessons, 
beginning term tests, Mid-term tests 
and end of term exams. Teachers do 
concentrate much on class lessons 
and serious revisions to make 
children understand and gain the skill 
to do exams confidently. Allow me to 
share with you that this year 2019, our 
District Office organized examinations 
(Mock Exams) for pupils in candidate 
class and all Omega candidates 
passed, (3) in Div. 1,(19) in Div. 2 and 
only (6) in Div. 3. The Education office 
awarded us a certificate of recognition 
for the effort of making all candidates 
pass without failures.  
It is our humble request to each one 
of you to specifically continue praying 
for our candidate class, Primary 
Seven. before their end of year 
Primary Leaving Examinations (P.L.E).  
At this time, nationwide, Ugandan 
pupils in Primary Seven are doing 
their final touches, carefully revising 
their work with deep desire to gain 
excellent grades in their final exams. 

On November 4th, (P.L.E) will begin 
and go through November 5th. The 
better performance of this candidate 
class reveals academically how hard 
working the school is. We therefore do 
our best to prepare this class with 
several assessment tests, regular 
class revision, good meals, in order 
that the children represent our school 
academical ly wel l , nat ionwide. 
Excellent academic reputation is 
always our goal and indeed we work 
hard to get there with confident, self-
motivated and hardworking pupils. 
In October 27th, we will be dedicating 
our youngsters to the Almighty God to 
do the finishing on them, to prepare 
them for a better future. A lot is 
expected on this day. We invite 
anointed men of God to lead the 
school in prayers and we also 
organize a farewell feast for our 
candidates. This ceremony is our 
energy giving ceremony because we 
believe God helps us all awesomely to 
finish each academic year with 
children who have passed to another 
level with colorful grades. And we put 
all our trust in God through prayers.  
Continued below… 

November 

2019

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Fred Tumwebaze 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by November 12th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

We have witnessed your working prayers in the past.  It is our humble request that you 
keep praying for Omega School to excel academically. Instruction ends 11/29, then 
children will be getting ready for their CHRISTMAS PARTY which is always December 
22nd. Thank you for loving Omega School, thank you for loving us all. All your effort and 
love makes us go extra miles in Ministry and Jesus’ name is glorified. God bless you all. 
Yours in Him,      ……PASTOR FRED TUMWEBAZE 
*****EVERY YEAR ON THE 22ND, ALL RETURN TO OMEGA FOR A 
WONDERFUL ALL INCLUSIVE CHRISTMAS PARTY FOR A GIFT, A 
CHICKEN DINNER, AND A CELEBRATION.  WOULD YOU CONSIDER 
DONATING!  NEXT MONTH MIGHT BE TOO LATE ..AND THANK YOU!!

Christmas Party Soon! SEE BELOW
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